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MPLA Activities: 

 Read all state and MPLA board reports 

 Send Judy a spreadsheet of the 10 winners of MPLA 1yr membership 

 Sent out emails to the 10 winners congratulating them and encouraging participation in MPLA, 

especially inviting them to attend the next MPLA conference in Nov. 

 Submitted UT news to MPLA newsletter 

 Professional Development Committee  June 4 (Attended via phone) 

 

Utah Library Association (ULA) News: 

 ULA Board meeting held June 5 (I was unable to attend – my son was graduating high school the 

same day) 

 Pam Martin, Utah State University, is new ULA President 

 Cory Doctorow will be in Utah on July 7 – cosponsored by ULA Intellectual Freedom Committee, 

Salt Lake City Library & Salt Lake County Library – presenting a program: Freedom is not Free.  

Open to library staff and public. 

 Net fund balance projection for ULA budget for 2014-15 calendar year:  $105,225 


